
DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Wednesday 6th September 2017 - 3:30pm 
Twilight Retreat 
 
Wednesday 6th September 2017 - 6pm 
P&F Meeting 
 
Wednesday 13th September 2017 - 2:30pm 
Assembly Year 2 & 3/4 presenting 
 
Thursday 14th September 2017 - 5pm 
Open Gardens Meeting 
 
Thursday 14th September 2017 - 7pm 
School Board Meeting 
 
Wednesday 20th September 2017 - 5:30pm 
Confirmation Meeting 
 
Friday 22nd September 2017 
Last day of Term 3 
 
Monday 9th October 2017 
Students return for Term 4 

Dear Parents 
ñUntil you have a child of your own... you 
will never know the joy, the love beyond 
feeling that resonates in the heart of a 
father as he looks upon his child.ò 
To all of our Dadôs, we wish you a very, 
very Happy Fatherôs Day. To your child, you 
will always be one of the most magical and 
special people in the whole world. For those 
of you who were able to attend this 
morningôs BBQ breakfast, thank you for 
taking time out to share this lovely time with 
your child. We have included as many 
photos as possible on our photo page.  
  
NAPLAN Readiness Testing 
Our readiness testing this week has gone 
surprisingly well. We value the opportunity 
to be involved in these initial readiness 
tests as they enable both our teachers and 
our students to become a little familiar with 
next yearôs process before it arrives. Letôs 
hope things run as smoothly when the 
whole nation accesses the internet platform 
at once! 
 
Twilight Retreat 
Next Wednesday, 6th September, we will 
be holding our Twilight Retreat for Term 3. 
This yearôs theme is Faithfulness in 
Relationships. All parents and parishioners 
are welcome to join our staff for a quiet time 
of reflection and prayer. The retreat will be 
held in our Parochial School Hall from 3:30 
- 5pm next Wednesday. Please let me 
know if you are coming so that I can 
arrange appropriate resources.   
  
Confirmation 
Eligible students from Years 5/6 will be 
celebrating the Sacrament of Confirmation 
on Sunday 19th November 2017. Notes 
were sent home last week with these 
students. If your child is eligible to make 
this important sacrament but you have not 
received the letter, please contact the front 
office.  
There will be a meeting on Wednesday 
20th September 2017 at 5:30pm to discuss 
the details of this Sacrament. We would 
encourage all participating students and 
their parents to attend.  
 
School Surveys 
Over the next couple of weeks our school is 
asking members of our school community, 
students, staff and parents, to complete a 
short School Improvement Survey. This 
survey was emailed to you on Monday 28th 
August. If you have not received this survey 
please check your spam/junk folder for an 
email from info@surveymyschool.com.au to 
ensure you have an opportunity to 
contribute to the future directions of our 
school.  if you have not received a survey 
please contact the school office and one 
will be organised for you. 
Thank you for your continued support of our 
school. 

Open Gardens Facebook Page 
The Open Gardens committee have 
created a Facebook event page for the 
open gardens. This can be found at: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/2198893
75205404/ . If you are on Facebook, our 
committee would appreciate if you could 
share this event with your friends.  
  
Open Gardens Meeting 
The next meeting for the Open Gardens will 
be held in the staffroom on Thursday 14th 
September from 5pm. As this will be the last 
meeting for this term, it would be wonderful 
to see as many people as possible attend. 
For those people who are unable to attend 
but have volunteered, or been coerced, 
further information will be sent home after 
this meeting. But please put  the 11th and 
12th November into your diaries.  
  
Open Gardens Plant Stand 
Our Garden Club committee is seeking help 
from parents for the open garden plant 
stand. The stall will be selling potted plants. 
It would be a great help if parents are able 
to begin potting and then care for the plants 
until November.  
Donations of excess empty pots, seed bags 
or grain seed bags are also required. If you 
can help, please contact Sarah Campbell 
on 0427780695. 
  
School Assembly 
Our next school assembly will be held on 
Wednesday 13th September 2017 from 
2:30pm. Year 2 & 3/4 will be presenting. 
  
MiniRoos 
ALDI MiniRoos Kick-Off for Girls is an 
introductory football program for girls aged 
5-11. The Program allows girls to build 
confidence while learning football skills in a 
social and relaxed environment, without the 
added pressure of winning or losing. 
MiniRoos is great for girls who are just 
starting out on their football journey, using 
short, game-based sessions to introduce 
the sport of football to newcomers in a fun 
and inclusive way. ALDI MiniRoos Kick-Off 
for Girls program runs Tuesday afternoons 
4:30-5:30pm at Wicklow fields, for 10 weeks 
during term 4. Each session consists of a 
30 minute skills session and a 30 minute 
game.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
  
  
Sharon Wittig 
Principal 

St Mary of the Angels Primary School 
PO Box 254 (Wirruna Street) GUYRA NSW 2365 
Ph 6779 1661 Fax 6779 2016 Email admin@stmarysguyra.catholic.edu.au 
Website www.stmarysguyra.catholic.edu.au 
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What Is A Dad? 
 

A dad is someone who 
wants to catch you before you fall 

but instead picks you up, 
brushes you off, 

and lets you try again.  
 

A dad is someone who 
wants to keep you from making mistakes 
but instead lets you find your own way, 
even though his heart breaks in silence 

when you get hurt.  
 

A dad is someone who 
holds you when you cry, 

scolds you when you break the rules, 
shines with pride when you succeed, 

and has faith in you even when you fail... 

Weekend Mass Times 

 

Saturday Guyra (every Saturday)  6pm 
1st Sunday of the month  Ben Lomond  9am 
2nd Sunday   Guyra  9am 
3rd Sunday   Wards Mistake 9am 
4th Sunday    Guyra   9am 
5th Sunday    Guyra  9am 

Hot Lunch Roster 
 

Morning - Terry Varley 

Afternoon - Jenette Williamson 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Transition 

This weeks good news goes out to each and every student in our wonderful Transition class. Your hard work and 

determination with sounds is paying off!!  Dom, Karen and I are super impressed, Keep up the amazing work!! 
 

K/1 
Sam Reeves for his improved reading and handwriting, excellent work Sam!! 

Kasper Mayled for his brilliant work in writing groups, what an excellent imagination you have!! 

Henry Cox for his improved book work and writing, your story book looks awesome!! 

Cooper Brodie for trying his hardest in class, and completing his work with enthusiasm. 

Charli Kennedy for completing her work to a high standard, your book work is amazing!! 
 

Year 2 
Mavric Foster for always practising writing neatly. 

Logan Mendes for her hard work and effort in Maths.  

George Mackenzie for always having a big smile on his face and consistently being kind to others. 
 

3/4 
Jessica Taylor for the work that she is putting into her reading. Keep up using all your decoding strategies Jess! 

Tom Lockyer for the fantastic quality that he is putting into his contract work. Well done Tom! 

Archie Jackson is working solidly on his maths work. Keep up that work Archie! 

Anna Grills is putting in a tremendous effort to extend herself in her learning in both  

Literacy and Numeracy. Well done Anna it's great to see you enjoying your work! 
 

5/6 
Abbie Field for quickly learning and applying concepts with fractions. 

Reegan Jackson for her consistently amazing results with weekly spelling words. 

Lucy Campbell for displaying great support and teamwork in collaborative activities. 

Harrison Brazier for his eagerness to learn and challenge himself in maths lessons.  
 

Congratulations to Year 3 and Year 5 students for their great perseverance and courage to be the  

very first students in our school to trial the NAPLAN online tests. Well done and thank you  

to all of you for your participation and hard work! 

Happy Birthday  

 A super Happy Birthday to Emily Jackson  

who celebrates her birthday today.  

Many happy returns!  




